
 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
In line with the Department for Education guidance school will remain available for parents to report a 
confirmed case of COVID-19 and to do their normal contact tracing until Wednesday 31st March.  If you 
need to report a confirmed case of COVID-19 then please text 07860034245 and an on-call member of 
staff will get back to you.  
  
Where pupils or staff test positive for coronavirus (COVID-19) during the holidays, having 
developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being in an education settling, you are not required to 
take any action. Staff, students, parents and carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided 
by NHS Test and Trace.  
 
 
Pupils will be provided with two packs of Lateral Flow Testing kits to continue self-testing during the 
easter break.  These will be issued to pupil in school to bring home before the end of the week.  
  
Pupils will return to school on Monday 12th April.  At this stage we expect that ALL pupils will return to 
school in full school uniform and the correct shoes in line with school policy.  Also, a reminder that 
jewellery and false eyelashes are not to be worn.  
 
 
We hope that all pupils have an enjoyable break over the Easter period.   
  
Regards  
 
 
Ms N Luke 
 


